
TAKE A STAND AGAINST 

UTILITY-SCALE SOLAR DEVELOPMENT  
ON PRIME FARMLAND

 
 

Make your concerns and opposition to utility-scale solar development in Knox County known to the 
Ohio Power Siting Board in writing. 

 
The more people who express their opposition and concern, the greater the likelihood that the 

OPSB staff will recommend the project be denied because of local opposition. 
 
All you have to do is shoot them an email, mail them a letter, or fill out a form on their website, 
whichever you prefer. 
 

VERY IMPORTANT: 
In order to be filed in the public comments section of the case record, submissions must include the 
case number. 
So, when you send them your comments be sure to reference the Frasier Solar project, Case 
Number: 23-0796-EL-BGN. 
This will make sure that your input will get filed with the right case in their system. 
 
To Get Your Comments Filed 

Email To:  
contactOPSB@puco.ohio.gov 
 
 

Mail To:   
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Website to Comment: 
https://opsb.ohio.gov/help-
center/contact-us

  
 

It is time to flood them with our feedback! 
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